
Israel Campos 

• The article can be found here in Portuguese: Article, Bantumen, online 

magazine, April 2024 

 

Summary in English 

 

The article discusses the issue of racial representation and diversity within European 

Union (EU) institutions, focusing on observations made during the recent European 

Youth Week in Brussels. 

 

Young Belgian politician Aïssatou Cissé highlighted the concern over the 

underrepresentation of racial minorities in European political positions and EU 

structures, emphasising the importance of diverse representation to effectively 

address societal issues. 

 

The article references the 2022 study ‘Diversity and Power in the European Union’ 

which points out that many non-white Europeans feel disconnected from the EU’s 

agenda due to daily discrimination in European societies. 

 

Glória Santiago, founder of the Inclusive Europe Project, expressed disappointment 

with the lack of diversity at EU events and advocated for more inclusive policies to 

engage non-white European youth in EU initiatives. 

 

The article also mentions the #BrusselsSoWhite movement, which criticises the EU’s 

lack of racial diversity, and underscores the need for the EU to confront 

uncomfortable issues like colonial legacies and structural racism to achieve greater 

inclusivity. 

 

In summary, the article underscores the vital importance of racial representation and 

diversity within EU institutions, highlighting ongoing efforts needed to ensure that the 

voices of all communities are heard and reflected in European policies and decisions. 

https://www.bantumen.com/artigo/as-vozes-que-desafiam-problema-racial-da-ue/

